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Financial Report for the Year 2013-14 (Clerk: Mrs S Folds)

The End of Year Accounts have now been prepared and balanced and have been reviewed by the Internal Auditor, Mr David Quill.  Following approval of the accounts at this evening’s meeting, the Accounts will be sent to the External Auditor for approval.
The receipts this year totalled £13,873 compared to £9,573 in 2012-2013
Cornwall council provided a Council Tax Support Grant of £988.  An insurance claim in relation to vandalism in the park amounted to £3,323.  Burial Board income decreased by £210, with only one burial taking place all year.
The payments this year totalled £10,856 compared to £9,470 in 2012-2013
£50 less was given in grants to local organisations than during the previous year.  The refurbishment of the play equipment in the park cost the Council £2,602.
The opening balance for the year was £9,996 and the closing balance is £13,013, giving a surplus of £3,017 for 2013-14.  It should be noted that the replacement fence and see saw arising from the insurance claim have yet to paid.
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Mrs Samantha Folds

Clerk to the Council

14 May 2014
